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SERGEANT'S(R)

RUG PATROL(R)
FLEA KILLER

SPOT TREATMENT SPRAY

ALSO KILLS ANTS, CARPET BEETLES, COCKROACHES, EARWIGS,
MILLIPEDES, SILVERFISH, SPIDERS AND BROWN DOG TICKS.

DOMESTIC

REG. NO. 20230  P.C.P. ACT

GUARANTEE:
D-TRANS ALLETHRIN ......................0.050%
N-OCTYL BICYCLOHEPTENE DICARBOXIMIDE ...0.400%
CHLORPYRIFOS ...........................0.500%

400 g

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

WARNING

FLAMMABLE/EXPLOSIVE

DISTRIBUTED BY
SERGEANT'S OF CANADA

CAMBRIDGE, ONT. N1T 1J4

PURPOSE:  Sergeant's Rug Patrol Flea Killer spray contains
residuals and is specifically formulated for spot treatment of
carpets and broadloom. Spray affected areas as needed.  A repeat
treatment is usually necessary in 1 to 2 weeks if reinfestation
occurs.  Also kills ants, carpet beetles, cockroaches, earwigs,
millipedes, silverfish, spiders and brown dog ticks.



DIRECTIONS:  SHAKE CAN WELL.  Hold can upright, approximately
30 cm from surface being sprayed.  Test a small inconspicuous
area of carpet for color fastness.  Apply evenly and spray until
wet.  Spot treat carpets and broadloom where pests may be
present.  If reinfestation occurs, repeat application.  Treat
your pet with Sergeant's flea and tick products before allowing
access to treated areas.  DO NOT SPRAY PETS WITH THIS PRODUCT. 
KEEP PETS AND CHILDREN AWAY FROM TREATED SURFACE UNTIL DRY. 
PROVIDE ADEQUATE VENTILATION AFTER INDOOR USE.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Contents under
pressure.  Do not place in hot water or near radiators, stoves or
other sources of heat or store at temperatures over 50 deg C.  Do
not spray near flame or spark.  Harmful if swallowed, inhaled or
absorbed through skin.  Avoid contact with eyes, skin or
clothing.  Wash hands after use.  DO NOT USE ON HUMANS, PLANTS,
ANIMALS, FOODSTUFF, FOOD UTENSILS, FISH BOWLS OR ANIMAL FEED
AREAS.  DO NOT USE AS A SPACE SPRAY.  DO NOT CONTAMINATE
FOODSTUFFS.  Do not use in any area where food may be exposed. 
Do not use in bulk food storage areas.  Do not use in cupboards
where food or cooking utensils are stored.  In home or dwellings,
remove or cover all exposed food or cooking utensils before
spraying.  Thoroughly wash all surfaces that might contact food
before re-use.

FIRST AID:  Contains volatile petroleum distillate.  If
swallowed, do not induce vomiting.  Call physician or Poison
Control Centre immediately.  Chlorpyrifos is a cholinesterase
inhibitor.  Atropine is antidotal.  In case of contact with skin,
wash with soap and water.  If in eyes, flush with water for 15
minutes, seek medical attention.

DISPOSAL:  When container is empty, press button to release all
pressure, then discard with household garbage.  Do not puncture
or incinerate.

**************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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